
 17325 2nd Avenue, Surrey, BC V3S 9P9  

www.douglaspac.ca 

Dear Douglas Elementary Donor,  

Douglas Elementary opened its doors to the students of South Surrey in 

November, 2020. Fundraising is an important part of the Douglas Parent 

Advisory Council’s (PAC) initiatives to improve our school environment, and we 

would love your support. A portion of the funds we raise are also used to 

support and provide opportunities for families in need. This means that your 

donation to our school, will not only benefit our students, but also our 

community.  

The Douglas PAC is delighted to be able to host its first social event, a pub night 

at The Bennett on Saturday, June 11, featuring a Silent Auction. Tickets will be 

sold in advance, and bidding for the silent auction items will occur at the event. 

All donations to our auction are greatly appreciated. Your company will be 

recognized as a Douglas Elementary Donor, both on our PAC website, and at the 

event.  

If you need additional information, or would like to learn more about our 

fundraising initiatives, please don’t hesitate to contact me at your convenience.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Kathy Ozdoba 

Douglas Elementary PAC President 

president.douglaspac@gmail.com   

Cell: 604.323.3866 
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